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September 25, 2018

Director of Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Attn: GLTS

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

RE: Transfer of Device Serial Numbers 7961-14-33

Dear Sir:

LLOG Exploration Company (LLOG), GL 725760 transferred back to FMC Technologies the below

devices.
Device Serial
Manufacturer Name Device Model Number Name and Address License Number |Transfer Dat
Bobby Roggenbuck L06765 9/15/2018
FMC Technologies Inc. (FMC
13450 Lockwood Road, Technologies
FMC Kongsberg Subsea AS SS-MPM-3 7961-14-33 Houston, TX 77044 Inc.)

Any inquiries concerning the above can be directed to Edie Ridgel at edier@llog.com, 985.801.4344
and Mr. Bruce Cooley at brucec@llog.com, 985.801.4300.

Sincerely,

Bruce Cooley
Vice President Offshore Construction

LLOG Exploration Company

1001 Ochsner Boulevard, Suite Zo0
Covington, Louisiana 70433
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